Letter of Support SB 188



Sear Senator Shower, Senator Reinbold and Senate State Affairs Committee members.

Please find attached a letter of support from the Council on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault (CDVSA). During their recent FY22 Quarter 3 Council meeting the CDVSA Board voted to support SB 188 making changes to several critical revision to Alaska's rules and procedures impacting victims of crime and perpetrators of those crimes including sexual assault. This bill will provide a balance to support the rights of defendants and to protect the rights of victims of crime.

Thank you for your consideration of SB 188 and your actions to move this critically important piece of legislation.

L. Diane Casto, MPA

Executive Director
Council on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault
907.



Speak out, take action, make a difference!

